
EMT Training Scholarship Application Form 
 
To apply for the upcoming EMT Training opportunity, please send this completed form and required attachments 
by Monday, August 19, 2024 to timothy.birkemeyer@outlook.com.  
For questions, please contact Timothy Birkemeyer at 507-430-8958 or timothy.birkemeyer@outlook.com. 
 
EMT Training Details 
 Location:  Springfield Community Center 
 Dates:   September 9, 2024 – January 22, 2025 

Monday and Wednesday evenings, 6-10 pm  
 Application Due Date:  Monday, August 19, 2024 
 
1. Your Information 
 

Name            

Address            

Email            

Cell Phone            

Date of Birth           

 
2. Scholarship - To be eligible for the free scholarship:  1) You must intend to work for an ambulance service in 

our area, including: New Ulm, Springfield, Lamberton, Winthrop, Courtland, Fairfax, Lafayette, Sleepy Eye; and 
2) include the following with your application: 

a. Please write and attach a brief essay, 150 to 300 words, that answers this question: “I will make a 
great EMT because…”. 

b. Please request a letter of reference of about 100 words or less from a teacher, supervisor or leader 
that shares why they believe you’ll make a great EMT. Please have them include their name, email 
address and phone number on their reference letter, along with your name. References need to be 
received via email to timothy.birkemeyer@outlook.com by Monday, August 19th.   

c. Pledge to Serve - By signing this application, you are pledging to serve as an EMT in this region. 
 

Signature       Date    ___ 
 
3. Send this application and attachments by Monday, August 19, 2024 to timothy.birkemeyer@outlook.com. 
 
Please note: 

• Must be at least 18 years of age. 

• Early applications encouraged. 

• Next Steps - Once your application has been received and you’ve been approved to participate in the 
program, Tim Birkemeyer will reach out to you via email to confirm next steps, which will include 
instructions to complete the required Criminal Background study. 

 
 
 
 

The EMT Training program being offered is a result of a partnership between:  the Hobart and Charlotte Anderson 
Estate; Southern MN EMS Education; New Ulm Medical Center, part of Allina Health; Allina Health Emergency 

Medical Services; City of Springfield; and City of Lamberton.  
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